
Nodal Notice

November 1, 2024

Final Settlement Price Revision for Certain August 2024 ERCOT Futures

The ERCOT Board has approved the Real-Time Market (RTM) price corrections
for Operating Days (OD) August 9, 10, and 20, 2024 on October 10, 2024.

As such, Nodal Exchange is revising the Final Settlement Prices for the Nodal
futures contracts listed in Table 1 below (hereinafter the “Impacted Contracts”)
pursuant to Nodal Exchange and Nodal Clear Rules.

To make this revision, Nodal will create cashflow transactions to reflect the Variation
Margin that must be collected or paid as a result of the price difference between the
previous Final Settlement Prices and the revised Final Settlement Prices using the
corrected prices approved by ERCOT.

​Table 1 below shows the difference between the previous Final Settlement Price
and the revised Final Settlement Price for each Impacted Contract. Please find a
spreadsheet version of this data here.

The cashflow transactions are scheduled to take place on November 6, 2024.
Detailed information will be shared directly with the impacted Clearing Members.

http://www.nodalexchange.com
https://www.ercot.com/services/comm/mkt_notices/M-B101624-01
https://www.ercot.com/services/comm/mkt_notices/M-B101624-01
https://files.constantcontact.com/7f751528301/85230ee7-092e-46b1-97dd-efe1b95926c5.xlsx
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